
 

 

 

Friday, 5th June 2025 

 

 

Dear (Name of Parent/Carer) 

 

Child’s Name: (Name of Child) 

 

As mentioned in my previous communications on 17th March 2025, we are pleased to support 

parents/carers of children in current Years 8-10 (who will be in Years 9, 10 and 11 from September 

2025) with the cost of purchasing the new EGS uniform which will be worn by all children in 

September 2025.  

 

The reason for the financial support for these year groups only, is due to the prior expense that 

parents in current Years 8-10 have incurred from purchasing the existing old uniform. When children 

return to school in September, all children in all year groups will be expected to wear the new school 

uniform.  

 

Financial Support for children in current Years 8-10 

 

Below is a voucher code for a monetary amount which will support towards the cost of the new navy 

EGS blazer: 

 

• For children in current Years 8 and 9, this monetary amount is £20.  

• For children in current Year 10, this monetary amount is £30. This increased amount is 

acknowledgement that children in this year group will only have one year of wear from the new 

blazer.  

 

This voucher code is unique to your child. Each child will only receive one voucher code and 

subsequent voucher codes cannot be created.  

 

Please see the attached instructions for use, which will guide you through how to place the order 

and redeem the voucher.  

 

Voucher Code (unique to your child): Voucher code will be included here 

 

Important: All blazer orders purchased using vouchers, will need to be collected from the school. 

You will be notified once your order has arrived in school for collection.  

If you have any questions regarding your order, please contact us on the email address below: 

pa@ellisguilfordschool.org.uk  

 

Kindest regards,  

 
 
Ms G Johnson 
Principal
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Instructions for parents/carers of children in current Years 8- to 10, for using the uniform 

voucher code. 

 
1. Visit the Just Schoolwear 

Website: just-

schoolwear.co.uk 

 

 

 

 
2. Type ‘Ellis Guilford School’ 

into the search bar at the top 

of the page. 

 
3. Select ‘Ellis Guilford School’ 

from the drop down menu. 

 
4. You will now see the Ellis 

Guilford School section of 

the Just Schoolwear 

Website. 

 

 

 

 

 
5. Select the items of uniform 

you would like to order and 

add them to your basket. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
6. Once you have added the 

items you’d like to order, 

include your child’s unique 

discount code in the box and 

click ‘apply’. Please note: 

Voucher codes will only work 

on Blazers.  

 

 

 

 
7. Complete your order, paying any remaining balance with a payment method of your choice. 


